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Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
I am writing to oppose the Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline expansion. 

We must protect our wetlands and water, respond to the crisis of climate change with swift
and decisive green energy planning. 

Clean water and a healthy environment is a public trust and must be protected from geed and
fouling. 

Please do not support this project.

Elizabeth Gray

 

Yours truly,

Elizabeth Gray 




